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My objection to this overpass at The Crescent is due that all ready there is considerable 
development being carried out on the WestConnex project around Annandale & Leichhardt 
and yet another obtrusive visual raised roadway would deteriorate from the aesthetic of the 
entire area of Annandale. 
 
The delays currently being experienced with even medium volume traffic are horrendous 
and yet another road such as this is not amicable to better traffic flows and pollution levels. 
This will create more traffic congestion to areas of Forest Lodge, Glebe & Annandale. 
 
This road segments and divides the community of these areas even further than the current 
expansion projects being undertaken currently and I feel is not the answer to issues at hand. 
 
Dividing and blocking the links to green areas and the foreshore is also a very serious 
concern. Thought should be directed to the well being of local residents and surrounding 
parklands etc. – not to even greater urban concrete and road development. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kelly Eedy 
(53 Coleridge St,  
Leichhardt) 
kelly@treesco.com.au 


